
From: Eleanor Kitzman <ekitzman@driverschoiceinsurance.com>
To: 'Marcia Adams (adams_marcias@scdps.state.sc.us)'adams_marcias@scdps.state.sc.us

Date: 3/12/2004 9:21:40 AM
Subject: Girl Scout luncheon

Attachments: Women of Distinction.pdf

Marcia,

I know this is short notice and that your schedule is tight, but Driver's Choice is a sponsor of the Girl Scout's Women of 
Distinction luncheon on Wednesday, March 17th. I would love to have you as my guest. Dr. Andrew Sorenson is the 
keynote speaker and 5 women are being honored.

Again, I know it's short notice, so I understand if you cannot attend.

I've got calls out to the Speaker and Senator McConnell. I'd like to do the press conference on Thursday because Dean is 
going to the NAIC in New York and won't be back until then. Obviously, we'll do whatever they want to do, but that might be 
a good day anyway since it's at the end of the legislative week. I'll let you know. Dean got Representative Walker's 
signature yesterday and Franklin Jones is going to the DOI this morning to sign the letter. I will bring it to your office right 
after lunch.

Eleanor Kitzman, President
Driver's Choice Insurance Services
224 O'Neil Ct., Ste. 10 
Columbia, SC 29223 
803/865-5675 (phone) 
803/865-2908 (fax)

mailto:Eleanor%2520Kitzman%2520%253Cekitzman@driverschoiceinsurance.com%253E
mailto:adams_marcias@scdps.state.sc.us

